
 
Bro Michael Tangue pins a 30 year service jewel on Wor Bro 
Andrew Bull 

 
Worshipful Master Jim Reid presents Bro Wayne Gannon with his 
Master Masons Certificate. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

January, 2015 

 

Greetings Brethren, 

As we start of another year of Freemasonry.   When I was placed in the chair of King Solomon I was told the year as 

master goes’ very quickly but it seemed like a huge mountain to climb. 

Well here we are almost halfway through the year and the invitations will soon start to arrive for Master’s 

installation at other lodges, how fast the year go’s.  

The January meeting was an enjoyable one, we had a good rollup, the first activity in the Lodge was the ballot for 

Initiation of Mr Wayne Greenly, which was successful and so the February meeting will be an initiation of Mr Wayne 

Greenly. 

 We then had a very enjoyable 30 year service jewel presentation to Wor Bro Andrew Bull.  

 My thanks go to Wor Bros Peter Donald and David Avery 

along with Bro Michael Tangue for performing this 

important duty.   

I was then privileged to present Bro Wayne Gannon with his 

Master Masons certificate. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
The night concluded in the festive with our extraordinary Australia Day festivities and an enjoyable time was 
had by all.  My thanks once again go to the Junior Warden for the cooking and organising the food. 
 

 
Deacons Bro Michael & Bro Stuart congratulate Wor Bro Victor on 
winning the first prize in the Mt Pleasant “swindle” 

 
Deacon Bro Stuart congratulates Bro Stephen on winning the second prize 
in the Mt Pleasant Swindle. 

 
Wor Bro Leigh was close.   

Bro Rod was also close. 

 
Nearest to the bottle claimed it!  

The master of Norman Park Lodge 314, Wor. Bro. Adrian Sheather 
responds to the visitors toast. 
 

 
 
 
  

AT THE FESTIVE 



 
Bro Stuart Watson, Bro Rod Lancashire 
Master of Redlands Lodge Wor Bro Lou Fries 
Worshipful Master Jim Reid and Wor Bro Heinz Walter 
at Redlands Lodge. 

 
Out and About 
 
Since our November meeting I have not been doing a lot of visiting due to the festive season. 
 
Lodges visited were: 
Vigilance Lodge, UGLQ Quarterly Communication, Redlands Lodge. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Social  
Our next breakfast in the park will held at Mt COOTHA on Sunday the 15/02/15, hope to see as many of 
you as possible to help make it an enjoyable day. 
 
In Conclusion 
 
I would like to wish all the Brethren and there family all the best for 2015. 
 
 
Thank you all 
 

 
Fraternal regards, 
 
WBro James Reid, Worshipful Master 
Email: jimk.reid@bigpond.com 
Phone home: 3388 1229 

mob:   0418 880 865 
  

Brethren, please refer to the website for the 
latest information on all upcoming events 
and visitations.  This will be kept up-to-date 
with any changes, additions, etc.  If you are 
unsure, please give me a call. 

(website: http://www.mpl361.org.au) 

http://www.mpl361.org.au/

